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JUNE 2023  

FROM THE PRES-  
OK people, we have less than five 
weeks until Camaro Superfest 2023. 
Soon, we will be able to do no 
more. Please visit our sign-up 
sheet and volunteer to help. There 

are still shortages in several 
slots. The link is 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10
c0c4aa4ab2ca1fac61-emcc#/ . Many 
hands will make for easy work. 
Nita has worked hard to make sure 
we have a successful Superfest. 
Let us all pitch in and see it 
through. This will be my last 
opportunity to beg and grabble for 
your assistance. Just across the 
wire, sign up by EMCC members is 

at an especially low percentage. 
We need a strong presence at 
Superfest. If you have not yet 
registered your Camaro, please do 
so as soon as you can. We need you 
to support our show. Promise you 
will not have to hear about it for 
another year. Get onboard and make 
this the best CSF ever. I am sure 
Nita will have more to say in this 
edition of the HUGGER, please read 
on! 

  In other news some of us just 
returned from a successful Tour to 
St. Somewhere. Many smiles and 
miles were spent behind the wheel 
of our favorite car. It was a 
suitable temporary replacement for 
Randy’s Tour Missouri. Since we 
can never replace that journey 
into the bowels of the Show Me 

State, or Randy’s route making 
abilities. Highlighted by two very 
interesting stops in Kentucky. 
And, true to form for EMCC, we 
made some memories not soon 
forgotten. Some of our crew had a 
conversation with the proud Mother 
of (wait for it) George Clooney. 

Yep, the favorite Son of Augusta 
Kentucky, born and raised there 
and occasionally visiting. Not 
while we were there, but the city 
folks there sure let us know he 
was theirs! Simply ask a 
participant for the lowdown and 
I’m sure you will want to join us 
next time. Plans are now in the 
making for our annual fall 
excursion to (well, we just do not 
know yet)? So, if you have a place 

or two in mind, please let me know 
asap. These things take some time 
to plan, months in fact. Then we 
throw all that out the window and 
have fun anyway.  
  In reviewing our events calendar 
(Don has prepared), I find that 
there are not too many weekends we 
have open. Please review the list 
given out at the meeting, and if 
you missed that, email Don for a 
copy. All the usual shows are 

there, along with some newbies. 
Most of us are finding our way to 
Multi-Lakes each Friday for their 
show, if for nothing else, 
learning how they cope with the 
crowds and organize their event 
prior to our Camaro Superfest.  
    Continued next page → → 
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Feel free to call or email myself 
if you are interested in going. We 

are planning a certain Friday, 
that we will call a “club event” 
and will want to have a strong 
showing. Watch your email for 
details on this and many other 
ventures. 
  I certainly hope everyone had a 
solemn Memorial Day and remembered 
all of those who have given the 
ultimate sacrifice so that we may 
enjoy the freedoms we have. One of 
which, the Camaros we hold so 

dear. God bless all our Veterans, 
but especially the deceased for 
which we owe so much to. 
        Snook OUT. 
 

EMCC MEETING 

The next EMCC membership meeting 
will happen on Monday, JUNE 12. 
The meeting will take place at  
Chris & Sally West’s Garage in 
South Lyon!  The West’s address 
will be emailed to you a few days 
before the meeting date. If you 
don’t get it, please call DON!! 
We’ll be gathering at 6pm with the 
meeting starting at 7:30pm.  
Bring a chair! We will be eating 
at 6:30pm and it will be pulled 
pork, macaroni and cheese, 
coleslaw, baked beans, watermelon, 
beverages, and dessert. The meal 
is compliments of the Wests. 
THANKS!!   You MUST RSVP to Sally 
- sallyawest@aol.com   no later 
than JUNE 9th please!  
We hope you can attend. It’s good 
to “see” and talk with everyone! 
We hope you will be attending! See 
you soon! 
  NOTE – The West estate is on a 
dirt road, but it is a VERY short 
distance!!!  
  NOTE 2 – This is an important 
meeting! It’s the last one before 
CSF and we’ll go over the entire 

event schedule! PLEASE ATTEND!! 

 
 

THE CORNER CAMARO 

This months’ CORNER CAMARO is  
Paul & Kathy Denski’s 2018 COPO! 
  Hard to believe it is going to 
be 6 years since we visited the 

COPO build center during Camaro 
Superfest. They invited us to have 

an event for our show with only 
one requirement. We buy a 2018 Hot 
Wheel Edition COPO Camaro. Sure, 
no problem I said (not really, as 
it was Kathy who approved the 
purchase). Anyway, we were off to 
the races. After getting the 14th 
email stating you have not been 
selected to purchase a COPO but 
thanking me for my continued 
support for the project, an early 
February morning email read, you 

have. Trembling like a first 
grader going to his first day of 
school, Kathy asked what is wrong. 
I showed her the email and (as I 
expected) she exclaimed “you are 
not going to buy that, are you?”. 
And of course, I said no and 
slumped over returning to my cup 
of joe. Not wanting to rush into a 
bad decision I did not fill the 
necessary forms out (you were 
required to return an answer) and 

moped around for a bit. Low and 
behold, Kathy came to me later 
that day and said, “you know, we 
should probably buy that COPO, it 
will be fun and we can always sell 
it.” There you have it in a 
nutshell. The COPO Build Center 
people were excited that we wanted 
to raise some funds for our 
charity and gladly gave tours 
ending with the starting of our 
very special COPO. Not wanting to 

leave anything off the car we had 
a good talk with Ken Lingenfelter 
and Curt Collins (then the manager 
of the program) we filled out all 
the forms and waited for that day 
in June to pick it up. And yes, 
the event happened to take place 
on Kathy’s Birthday. We raised 
several thousand dollars and 
everyone who toured the facility 
got to see our COPO. Perhaps 
someday we will part ways with it, 

but for now the 2018 COPO sits 
proudly in her barn ready at any 
minute for a chance to show off 
anywhere anytime. No, it will 
never be raced by us, over our 
experience level. But it sure is a 
pretty car. 
  Thanks Paul & Kathy for sharing 
your Camaro story! Thanks for 
being an EMCC member!! 
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FRIDAY-SUNDAY, JULY 7-8-9, 2023 

Multi-Lakes Conservation Club 
Commerce Township, MI, USA 

Here is the latest event news- 
  Dear Club, Have you registered 
for SUPERFEST 2023 yet? After 
checking numbers, our club is 
lacking in participation from its 
members. I am urging our club to 
please register. These delays 
prevent the organizers from moving 
forward with necessary decisions 
and tasks. Please continue to 
share the event on your social 

media. If you have any questions 
or thoughts please reach out to me 
any time on my cell 810-938-9985 
or email at EMCCNita@google.com or 
EMCCNita@gmail.com  
  Thank you, Waneita 
CSF 2023 is only ONE month away!! 
 

CSF JOBS 
Here is the list of CSF jobs and 
what each entails. NONE of these 

jobs is hard!! A few minutes of 
“on the job” training and you will 
be a pro!! Please help out where 
and when you can... many hands 
make little work!! Here is a link 
to sign up genius to volunteer!  
EMCC SUPERFEST 2023 VOLUNTEER 
SIGN-UP website....  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10
C0C4AA4AB2CA1FAC61-emcc 
Let’s look at the jobs and their 
duties- what each entails- 

 REGISTRATION- is where car owners 
come to enter their cars. This is 
at HQ hotel on Friday, moves to 
Multi-Lakes for Saturday/Sunday. 
Paperwork job and answering 
questions. There will also be 
people to go to MIS ahead of 
everyone else, to set-up a 
registration check-in. We will NOT 

do on the spot registrations, but 
can check people in. 

 MAIN GATE- is where people come 
in to view our event. We need to 
keep track of numbers and 
spectators are FREE, but we are 
requesting donations for our 
charity – whatever they wish to 
give!  
 VENDOR SET-UP- This is on Friday 
afternoon at Multi-Lakes, to 
assist various vendors in getting 
the right spots they need. Also 
make sure the port-a-potties are 

in place. This would be a club 
member (or 2) NOT going to MIS. 
 EVENT HQ- this is big on 
answering questions, selling event 
t-shirts  
 KIDS AREA- keeping track of kids 
using this special area and making 
sure no one is mis-behaving 
 JUDGING- You will be judging the 
show cars that signed-up for 
judging, using the new electronic 
form.  

 SECURITY- everyone is on security 
detail at all times! Security is 
making sure that someone is not 
doing something stupid and causing 
problems for others. 
 MISCELANIOUS- This is kinda 
another “everyone” job... where we 
need to keep an eye on trash cans, 
make sure the speakers are 
working, etc.... 
   We think that covers everything 
we can think of concerning jobs. 

See, nothing so awful hard about 
any of it. PLEASE volunteer!! 
Without YOU, the EMCC membership, 
this event is not possible. We can 
plan all year long, but when it 
comes right down to it, it is YOU 
the membership that makes the 
event happen. THANKS!!! 
  WE NEED YOU!!! WE WANT YOU!!! 
This is our biggest event of the 
year & we have a great reputation 
of having the BEST organized event 

in the USA! We need to continue to 
work on keeping that reputation 
and improving on it where ever and 
whenever possible. PLEASE help us 
make CSF 2023 another great event 
and our best yet! 
  ONE MORE ITEM!!- As an EMCC 
member, if you haven’t registered 
for CSF yet, please do so ASAP!!! 
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CAMARO MEMORIUM 

You are no longer with us, but you 
are not forgotten! 
 Tom Hawke  Karen Lewis  
 Doug Warren  John Glister  
 John VanOrsdal Russ Sarns  
 Rich Worcester     Dan Theriault 
 Vicki Angelosanto  Joan Turon 
 Louis H LaRiche    John Hancock 
They are at peace with our Lord. 

 

EMCC BIRTHDAYS!  
Happy Birthday to all our JUNE 
EMCC Birthdays! See the calendar 
for those names and dates! Hope 
all your birthdays are great! If 
we have missed your birthday, 
we’re sorry! Please email your 
birthday to Roxanne!  
 

MiFBODY MEET & GREET 

This annual event is on Saturday, 
June 10th and will again be held 

at Heidebreicht Chevrolet 64200 
Van Dyke Washington, MI. Event 
times are 9am-3pm. EMCC members 
wanting to attend will meet at The 
Costco parking lot at Middlebelt 
and I-96 at 7:15am, leaving at 
7:30am!! THEN, we’ll meet with 
other EMCC members at the Lowes 
parking lot on Van Dyke Rd at 13 
Mile Rd. Meeting there at 8am, 
leaving at 8:15am. Registration is 
usually only about $10-20 if you 

want to get judged. Donations to 
charity are welcomed. If you are 
interested in attending this 
event, please contact BARRY – 
barry76Lt@wowway.com  
 

EMCC – BARN SHOW 

It has become a tradition for EMCC 
members to attend the Barn Show, 
held at the Wilson Barn in 
Livonia. Sunday, June 11. If you 

wish to attend with EMCC and park 
all together, we must arrive 
together!!! We’ll be meeting at 
Wendy’s on the corner of 
Middlebelt and Joy Rd. at 7:15am!! 
Leaving at 7:30am!! Everyone 
brings something to share for 
eats/snacks and it’s a great day! 
 
 

EMCC AT GRATTAN 

Several EMCC members attended the 
opening weekend at Grattan Raceway 
in western Michigan. Jen, Don and 
Bill Linton all ran their Camaros 
on the track. Mark/Sharon and 
Jules/Jason were spectators. Both 
Jules and Sharon did laps as 
passengers and enjoyed the 
thrills! Bill Koski came out to 
support us both days at Grattan as 
well. He took videos and photos 
and helped us maintain the 

vehicles between sessions. Even 
“Buckey” was there! Pictures later 
in this HUGGER.... 
 

CAMAROS IN JAPAN! 
Did you know that Japan gets some 
Camaro special editions not 
available in the USA? Check out 
this story.... 
https://autos.yahoo.com/camaro-
vivid-orange-edition-debuts-
170007283.html    Camaro Vivid 
Orange Edition Debuts, But don’t 
go to your local dealer for one… 

 
 

EMCC – HOT WHEELS 

The annual local Hot Wheels show 
is happening Saturday, June 10th 
and is again at the Dearborn 
Walmart store on Ford Rd east of 
the Southfield Fwy. The show is 
from 8am-12noon. It is best to 
pre-register, go to this website 
to do that- 

https://hotwheelslegends.com/event
s/detroit-us-2023  
EMCC members wishing to attend, 
contact DON for meeting time and 
place.  
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
EMCC Official events..... 

JUNE  12... EMCC meeting at Chris/Sally 
West’s House  6:30pm dinner   7:30 meeting 
 

JUNE 10.. MiFBody Meet & Greet -or- Hot 
   Wheels Show, Dearborn 
 

JUNE 11... Livonia Barn Show 
 

JUNE 17... Charity Ride in Livonia 
 

OTHER EVENTS-     
June 2... Classic Car Night 
  Meadow Brook Theater at 8pm 
June 3... M1 Cars & Coffee Pontiac  
  8am - 12pm 
June 3... Cars, Inc. 18th Annual  
  Open House, Car Show, and Sale 
  CARS Inc 2600 Bond St, Rochester    
  8:30am-2pm 

June 3... 6th Kick-Off to Summer 
  Car Show   St. Colette Church 
  17600 Newburgh  Livonia  9am-3pm 
June 9... Detroit Dragway Reunion  
  & Car Show  Milan Dragway 10860  
  Plank Rd, Milan    8am - 5pm 
June 9... Last USMA/St.Jane church  
  cruise-in Friday. Lot opens 3pm  
  Reg 3-5:30 Ryan Rd S. of 17 mile 

 
June 9-11 – 33rd Ontario Camaro  
  Nationals, Oakville, Ont, Canada 
June 17... Vanguard Cars & Coffee 
  Vanguard Motor Sales 15100 Keel  
  Street, Plymouth   9am - 12pm 
June 18... Pops 4F Fest Car Show 
  Knights Park 11541 21 Mile Rd,  
  Shelby Township   8am - 5pm 
June 18... Marysville Summerfest  

  Car Show   Marysville Park 801 E  
  Huron Blvd, Marysville 
June 18... Eyes On Design  
  Edsel & Eleanor Ford House 1100  
  Lake Shore Road, Grosse Pointe  
  Shores   10am - 4pm 
June 19... Auto's for Autism 
  Garden City High School 4pm-8pm 
June 22-24... St. Ignace Car Show  
June 23... Free USMA cruise-in    
  Clawson KofC Hall 14 1/2 & Main    
  Reg 3-5:30. Awards at 7:15 

June 24... Fort Street Cruise  
  Lincoln Park  8am - 10pm 
June 25... Center Line Lions/USMA  
  last car show. ABC Warehouse 10  
  Mile & Van Dyke. Reg 8am-10:30  
FUTURE EMCC EVENTS- 
July 17– EMCC meeting Lukich, Troy 
July 7-8-9 – CAMARO SUPERFEST! 
July 13-15 – Camaro Nationals 
July 20-23 – CamaroFest XI 



Eastern Michigan Camaro Club  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President- Paul Denski 
 734-718-2940   emccpres@gmail.com 
V Pres.- Don Jorgensen   
 734-452-9199     emccvp@gmail.com 
Treasurer- Jen Sievert 
 734-945-2516  emcctreas@gmail.com 
Secretary – Roxanne England 
 313-218-3184  emccsecrt@gmail.com 
Member@Large – Dale Baird 
 734-272-3362  emccmatlg@gmail.com  
 

   OTHER PEOPLE WHO DO STUFF 
Sgt@Arms– Rick Neibert   734-716-

6121        neibertrichard@att.net 

Board Advisor – Randy Martin 

Events – Don Jorgensen   
 734-452-9199     emccvp@gmail.com 
Newsletter- Barry Hensel  
 734-649-3056 Barry76Lt@wowway.com 
Websites-  Mark Harpootlian 
 248-420-6413  mark@majormicro.com 
Social Media - Bill Linton 
 703-963-2656      bill@lintons.us 
Camaro Superfest – Nita Bovan 
 248-829-2790   emccnita@gmail.com 
EMCC Charities – Sally West 
586-904-4029    sallyawest@aol.com 
EMCC Women - Denise McPherson 734-
502-8802 kobos.mcpherson@gmail.com 
 

EMCC OFFICIAL STUFF 

The Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 
is a registered non-profit club in 
the State of Michigan, with the 

purpose of promoting fun and 
fellowship between its members, 
other Camaro owners, and promoting 
the Chevrolet Camaro. Our meetings 
are held once a month and are at 
various dates, locations and 
times. Meeting information is in 
our monthly newsletter and 
website. The EMCC sponsor is 
Champion Chevrolet, Howell, MI.   
Dues are only $20 per year! If 
joining after Oct 1, you will be 

good through the following year. 
Membership renewals are also $20 
per year. Membership and dues are 
renewed every January.   
Club web site-  www.emcamaro.org    
Club Address- 6659 Schaefer Rd - 
Suite 1199   Dearborn, MI 48126 
 
 

CAMARO FUNNIES! 

 
 
PUN(s) OF THE MONTH: 1) Witches' 
Parking Only! All Others Will Be 
Toad.  2) The short fortune-teller 
who escaped from prison was a 

small medium at large. 
THE LAST WORD: A lawyer had a 
leaky faucet in his office 
bathroom. He got the number of a 
nearby plumber and called him in.  
The plumber arrived and in five 
minutes had repaired the faucet.  
Washing his hands, he told the 
lawyer, "That will be $150.00."  
"That's outrageous!" the lawyer 
exclaimed. "That's more money than 
I make in an hour."  "I know," the 

plumber said. "That's why I quit 
being a lawyer." 
 

EMCC EVENT NEWS 

While there are many events listed 
on the calendar, there are always 
a few that are considered “club” 
events, where we hope more members 
will try to attend those select 
events. Look for separate articles 
on some of these events. For other 

events, please contact DON, our 
Activities Director. For those 
events you are interested in, Don 
will keep track of those and who 
are interested and send out emails 
only to people for those events. 
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EMCC SWAP AND SELL 

Swap and Sell items are FREE to 

EMCC members/friends. Email items 
to Barry – barry76Lt@wowway.com  
 

EMCC WEARABLES 

If you want a shirt, please 
contact PAUL/DON!! Depending on 
the size of the order, prices will 
vary (lower), but here are the 
base prices.... 
polo shirts... cotton (K500) or 
moisture wicking (K540)....  men's 

or ladies... $27 small-3XL 
T-shirts.... cotton (5000)....  
men's or ladies... $18 small-3XL 
 t-shirts.... moisture wicking 
(42000).... men's or ladies ...  
$22.00  small-3XL 
 sweat shirt.... no hoodie, std 
collar (12000).... $29 small-3XL 
 hats...... (C112) $20.00 
You can also have your name put on 
the right side and a second line 
if you wish too... maybe your car 

description? Your name is $5, the 
extra line is $3.50. (ex.- Barry 
1976 Camaro Type LT)  
 

 
 

EMCC MEMBER CAR LIST 

PLEASE register your Camaro on our 
web-based database … log on to- 
www.emcamaro.org/ClubCars/Camaros.
asp     If you have questions or 
problems with the database, email 
Mark. This isn’t mandatory, just 
for fun! Please email a picture!    
mark@majormicro.com NOTE!! – we 
have LOTS of members in the 
registry, but we’re missing many 

pictures!!  
 

EMCC CHARITY RIDE 

Jules Kuhn presented a Charity 
opportunity to EMCC in the form of 
a ride by on Saturday, June 17th 
at about 5pm. Watch your email for 
more information!!  

EMCC SUMMER EVENTS 
Here is the list of possible shows 
and events you can attend this 
summer, with other EMCC members. 
Events in BOLD are considered club 
events where we want as many 
attending as possible.  
JULY:   
1st - 2nd NASCAR Chicago /  
  Downtown Street Racing 
7th-9th 32nd Annual EMCC CSF 2023  
  Multi Lakes CC. / Commerce, MI. 
13th-15th 24th Annual Camaro  

  Nationals / Morgantown, PA  
15th  St. John Car Show / Howell,  
  MI.  10am - 2pm 
20th-23rd Camaro Fest XII /  
  Bowling Green, KY 
22nd  Telegraph Cruise / 9am-9pm 
29th  Port Huron Downtown Car Show  
  Port Huron, MI. / 10am - 4pm 
29th   Lake Street Motorfest  
  S. Lyon, Mi. / All day car show 
AUG:   
5th Goodrich Car Show / Goodrich,  

  MI. / 9am - 5pm 
5th Jack Frost Auto Museum Car  
  Show / Washington, Mi. Time ?? 
5th-6th Grattan Raceway /  
  Midnight Motorsports OTD 
6th 15th Annual Troy Traffic Jam  
  Car Show / Troy, Mi. / 10am-3pm 
12th  Clawson Main Street Show /  
  Clawson / 8am - 3pm 
13th  Greater West Bloomfield  
  Historical Soc. Car Show / West  
  Bloomfield, Mi (host EMCC) 
19th   Woodward Dream Cruise 
19th  Back to the Bricks/Flint, Mi 
20th – EMCC Christmas Party! 
25th  24th Annual Berger Chevy All  
  GM Show / Grand Rapids, MI. /  
  Track/Meet&Greet/Car Show 
24th-27th  Wisconsin Camaro Rally 
25th-27th  28th Street Cruise /  
  Grand Rapids, Mi. 
SEPT:  
8th-10th 40th Annual Frankenmuth  
  Auto Fest. / Frankenmuth, Mi. /  

8th-10th 29th Annual Fall Classic  
  NEOCC / All Camaro Show /  
  Tallmadge, OH  
15th-16th Milan Dragway Nostalgia  
  Nite / Time ????  
17th  Annual Frankenmuth Chicken  
  Run / Arrival time 12:30pm /  
  Meeting Place TBD 
22nd-24th Muscle Car Adventures /  
  Wisconsin Dells, WI  
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WEEKLY CRUISE NIGHTS  
There are too many events to list 
on the calendar page, so here is a 
separate listing of the weekly 
cruise nights in our area, many 
EMCC members have visited in the 
past. Enjoy....  
MerriBowl Livonia on 5 Mile Rd  

  Every Wed Car Show   4pm-dusk 
Multi-Lakes Cruise, Commerce  
  Twnshp  every Friday  5pm-dusk 
Culvers of Lake Orion Cruise 
 4963 Interpark Dr N Tuesday 4-8pm 
Downriver Soul Shakers Car Cruise 
  Leon's Family Dining 8787   
  Telegraph Rd, Taylor, MI 
  4:30-9pm  every Saturday  
America’s Largest Weekly Cruise 
  Bakers of Milford Sunday’s 2-6pm 
Memories in Motion Car Club Cruise  

  Olympic Coney Island 7011 Wayne  
  Rd, Westland  Monday’s 5pm-8pm 
Weekly Classic Car Show 
  VFW #6695 1426 S. Mill St,  
  Plymouth, MI Wednesday 5-8pm 
Parking at Pasteiners Car Show 
  Pasteiner's 33202 Woodward,  
  Birmingham, MI Saturday 8am-10am 
Dearborn Heights Classic Car Show 
  Polish League of AmVets  5pm-8pm 
  25222 W. Warren St, Dbrn Hgts 
Stahls Thursday Night Cruise-Ins 

  56516 North Bay Road,  
  Chesterfield, MI 4pm-7pm 
 

EMCC CHRISTMAS JULY  
Well... actually, it will be 
CHRISTMAS IN JULY (really August)! 
This is because the date for the 
annual event is Sunday, August 20. 
That is the day after the Woodward 
Dream Cruise. What a way to end a 
weekend!! Mark your calendars... 

more info soon!  
 

 

CAMARO ONLY EVENTS  
There are so many events every 
summer, but the one’s that WE 
really like are the Camaro (or 
Fbody) only events! There is a 
rich history of these events and 
of course, CAMARO SUPERFEST is one 
of the BIG events in this 
category! Here’s a list of the 
events we know about at this time- 
  June 9-11 – 33rd Ontario Camaro 
Nationals, Oakville, Ont, Canada 
  June 10 – MiFbody Meet & Greet 

Heidebreicht Chevy, Washington, MI 
  June 23-24 – Camaro/GM 
Nationals, Carlisle, PA  
  June 21-25 – 12th Sturgis Camaro 
Rally, Sturgis, SD 
  JULY 7-8-9 – 32nd CAMARO 
SUPERFEST 2023, Commerce, MI 
  July 13-15 – 24th Camaro 
Nationals, Morgantown, PA 
  July 20-23 – 12th CamaroFest, 
Bowling Green, KY 
  Aug 24-27 – 4th Wisconsin Camaro 

Rally  Elkhart Lake, WI 
  Sept 8-10 – 29th NEOCC Camaro 
Fall Classic, Tallmadge, OH 
  Sept 28-30 – Fbody Beach Bash 
Myrtle Beach, SC 
 

EMCC MEETING REPORT 
Our meeting report for the May 
EMCC meeting is – We had a great 
turnout of 34 members attending 
the meeting. The weather was near 
perfect and lots of Camaros were 

in the parking lot! We started 
with a guest speaker – Tim Tuochey 
from a local Amsoil dealer. He 
talked about the many products 
they sell and he’ll be at CSF as a 
vendor! Nita gave a great report 
on the progress on CSF plans. She 
asked that everyone get signed-up 
to help please! We’ll be looking 
for volunteers to sign-up for the 
many jobs that are needed to run 
the event. Don gave an activities 

report update. Jules reported on a 
charity opportunity in Livonia on 
June 17, for a ride by. Paul 
finished the meeting with some 
general information, a mention of 
the up-coming Trip to Somewhere 
and it’s time to start planning 
the fall Tour D’Michigan. Hope 
you’re at the next EMCC meeting! 



EMCC CHARITY FUND  
The “Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 
Community Fund” is open to your 
donations. DONATING IS VOLUNTARY!! 
And it is tax deductible! We are 
set-up through the Canton 
Community Foundation. Use their 
website to donate- 
www.cantonfoundation.org  
Make sure you select  The Eastern 
Michigan Camaro Club Community 
Fund in the pull down menu of 
where you want your donation to 

go. Here is another link....   
https://localimpactalliance.org/fu
nds/canton/donor-advised-
funds/the-lariche-family-eastern-
michigan-caramo-club  
THANKS for your support!!  
 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS 

We have no new members this past 
month! EMCC Membership currently 
stands at 80.   
THANKS FOR BEING AN EMCC MEMBER!! 
 

EMCC PICS! 
EMCC at the opening week at Multi-
Lakes Friday cruise 

 

EMCC members at Grattan Raceway... 
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Pictures from the Trip to 
Somewhere....  
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EASTERN MICHIGAN CAMARO CLUB is sponsored by 

 
EMCC is Co-Sponsored and supported by – Saturn Printing, Loyalty Insurance, Livernois Motorsports, 
National Parts Depot, Cuda Automotive, Lingenfelter Performance Engineering, Ecklers All-Gen Camaro 
Parts,  Corrigan Oil Co., Kidd Co., Vanguard Motor Sales, SLP – Street Legal Perf, Detroit HotRod, Omnex 
Accounting, American Muscle, Ric & Rocky’s Auto Care; NBD Benefits Insurance 
 
EMCC is associated with – WWC- Worldwide Camaro Club, ICC- International Camaro Club, ACA- 
American Camaro Association, USMA- United Street Machine Association  

CHAMPION AUTOMOTIVE – Howell, Michigan

 


